
Ladies Luncheon & 
Fashion Show
Tellico Village   Loudon, TN

Notice: Ladies Luncheon Cancellation

As a result of the current virus situation the POA has cancelled all 
gatherings at the Yacht Club over 10 people and The CDC guidelines 
recommends cancelling all gatherings of 50 or more.  We wish to ensure 
the health and wellbeing of our valued guests at the Ladies Luncheon and 
Fashion Show. To that end we have elected to cancel the April and May 
Luncheon for 2020 and resume in the fall.  

All participants who have paid for the April luncheon will be rolled over to 
September.  If someone wishes a refund, the Yacht Club will issue a $15 
voucher that can be used at the Yacht Club.  Hopefully, most of the guests 
will join us in September.  We are sorry for this inconvenience.

You may find us at TVLadiesLuncheon
Email address: TVLadiesLuncheon@gmail.com
Website: www.tellicolife.org   >Ladies Luncheon and Fashion Show
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